
175 Longwood Road South, Suite 105 

Hamilton, ON, L8P 0A1 

Phone: 905-667-5500 ▪ Fax:  905-667-5501 

August 8, 2017 

City of Hamilton  

Clerk’s Department  

77 James Street North – Suite 400 

Hamilton, Ontario  

L8R 2K3 

Re: First Longwood Innovation Trust o/a McMaster Innovation Park [MIP] 

Development [Demolition] Credits available to Trust re 175 Longwood Road 

South, Hamilton, Ontario  

Dear Sir/Madame: 

Please accept this letter and the attached materials in support of MIP’s request for an extension 

to development charge credits arising from the demolition of the buildings at the MIP site on 

the west side of Longwood Road South.  

Current Situation: 

 In 2005 a demolition area credit for 600,150.87 sq ft was awarded to the above property

upon a demolition permit being issued for McMaster Innovation Park for property on the

east side of Longwood Road South, with the municipal address of 175 Longwood Road

South.

 Over the last number of years various development projects have been ongoing on this

site to the effect that the available demolition area credit as at July 31, 2017 stood at

251,889 ft2. (Previously used Atrium- 182,692; Canmet- 165,570)

 The demolition credits were due to expire on July 31, 2017.

 MIP has recently entered into a conditional long term lease with a hotel developer for

the development of a 135 room hotel on a site immediately to the north of the

Atrium@MIP and adjacent to the 403 highway. The building will be five or six storeys

high and have an area of 83,679 ft2.

Unfortunately, MIP was not in a position to request for the application of the credits to

the development charges for this site and will not be ready to do so until the site

planning and permitting process have evolved to the building permit stage. This stage of

project development will likely be achieved in late 2017.
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